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4th April 2025 
 

Dear parents and carers. 

 

Thank you for joining us for the end of term Easter service today. During the service each class told us about the Holy Week 

events they had learnt about in our Easter Pause Day on Tuesday.  

 

Hedgehog class told us about Palm Sunday and showed us a wonderful poster. Every child in the school drew a picture of 

themselves to add to the crowd scene to visualise themselves at the event. Mrs Drury spoke about how Palm Sunday marks 

the day Jesus entered Jerusalem, greeted by people waving palm branches. The children then confidently shared what 

brought them joy. 

 

Rabbit class told us about The Last Supper explaining how Jesus shared a special meal with his disciples. Rabbit class spoke 

about the importance of sharing and spreading love, capturing the essence of this moment they held up a ‘Wall of Love’ 

where every child had added how they show love to one another.  
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REMINDERS 

PARENT SURVEY 

Please remember to complete the parent survey https://forms.office.com/e/AJTmG7wnyY We always find these surveys 

useful to evaluate what works well and what we can develop further. Please add any information about our workshops i.e. 

early reading, Lucy Faithfull online safety and Emotion regulation/ELSA session and if you found them useful. Please let me 

know if you would like us to run further workshops in different areas. 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Please book your child’s school lunches for next term using your SCOPAY account. 

 

 

 

Fox class told us about Good Friday and The Resurrection. They showed us the craft work that they made. Each child had 

made a tomb and replicated the stone rolling away using their artistic skills and some split pins.  

Throughout the service, the children were confident and articulate, and it was clear they had worked hard to prepare. The 

Holy Week events were combined with lovely songs and music, bringing a sense of joy and cheerfulness to the occasion. 

 

Overall, it was a wonderful service, and the children's contributions made it even more special. Their ability to convey their 

learning with understanding and enthusiasm made everyone proud. 

 

I wish you all a peaceful and blessed Easter. 

Miss De Filippis 
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KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
  

SUMMER TERM STARTS 

Tuesday 22nd April 

INSET DAY 

Friday 23rd May 

HALF TERM 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 

SCHOOL PHOTOS (Class) 

Monday 2nd June 

READ A STORY WITH DADDY 

Friday 13th June 8.40am – 9.00am 

ST JOHN THE BAPTIST CHURCH SERVICE  

& WALK AROUND THE VILLAGE 

Tuesday 24th June 9.15am 

SPORTS MORNING, COME  

 AND SEE MY LEARNING & FAMILY PICNIC 

Wednesday 2nd July 

SEALE & SANDS SHOW 

Saturday 5th July 

LEAVERS SERVICE 

Thursday 17th July 9.15am 

END OF TERM 

Friday 18th July 1.00pm 

Headteacher’s awards 

and house points 

Stars of the week 
 

Hedgehog class: Kayal and Ottilie 
 

Rabbit class: Maggie and Jemima 
 

Fox class:  Harry and Luka 
 

Values award: Beau for Wisdom 
 

Lunchtime stars: Sophia B and Ava 
 

House points: Hedgehog class 
 

Well done to you all! 
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